

EAST AFR. PROT
39837

oag 350
howing

1917
23 June

Last previous Paper.

"ANZA" (RESTRICTION ON TRADE USE OF WORD) ORDER
NO. IX OF 1917

7rs copies with legal report.

copies to lib
Noted
lib. 220

W. Risley Read

Checked against the Imperial Act

? notify non-disallowance etc.

6/8/17

2/11. 14/8/17

at once.

H. V. R.

14/8/17

Jan 6/15 15 Aug 17 1/3

Next subsequent Paper.

~~Handwritten signature~~

of the 19th of June, I am to
say that, if the Council agree
that Terenti may now be
re-occupied, the P.O. will be
asked to explain the matter
fully to the Italian Govt.
to invite their cooperation
in the direction indicated in
Mr. Bowring's tel. of the
23rd of June.

31034/17

Closed E. J. 1918

day / 31949 Earl

msd 33467

copy.

Drapp.

The Sec.

W.D.

27 June 1917

Hi.

With ref. to the letter from the
 Dept. of the 25th of June, I am
 etc. to transmit to you,
 for the reasons of the A.C.,
 copies of two further let^s from
 the day of the Earl. on the
 subject of the proposed
 re-occupation of Sereniti &
 the situation in Subaland,
 & to request that you will
 state as soon as possible
 whether the Council agree
 that the day may be
 authorized to re-occupy
 Sereniti.

31024/17

Recd 26/6/17
 W.D. Stanley 27.6.17
 W. Butler 27
 W. Read 27
 G. Piddes 27
 A. Steel-Maitland
 W. Long

544. Sel - 28 June
 31713/17
 31949/17

as must see to copy
 it comes in)

un for tel. ready. X

msd 33467
 6/6/17
 6/7/17

2. With ref. to paragra
 a (*) in your letter W.

0165/7892 (M.O. 2)

msd 33467
 32143

(2) reply by telegram - Scandi
Your tel. of 23 June after - have in 261
Comm. with W.O. & F.O. - further
tel. will be sent shortly

(3) send W.O. copy 31763/17 & this
rel. & of our letter to F.O. - "preparing"
enquire whether they agree that
only may ^{now} be authorised to re-
receive Scandi immediately

All

26/6/17
26.6.17

I think that we had better get
W.O. comments before we say anything
to the F.O.

Send W.O. copy of 31763 & this in
in urgent letter & ask whether they
agree that W.O.-S. may now be authorised
to re-employ Scandi - & say, with refer-
to (a) of their ltr of the 19th of June (1934)
that, if ^{so} necessary, the F.O. will be asked
to explain the matter fully to the
Station first & to invite them to question
the Commission indicated by the ltr
& tel. to the N.A.G.

Your tel. of 23 June after Scandi
my decision will be communicated to
you very shortly

X J.R.

Off alone
26/6/17
26/6

Handwritten
27/6/17
6-8 pm.

2 is sending letters to all Somali
tribes announcing near coming
of Meledi.

(B) We have the assurance that
there is reasonable certainty that
S. A.S. will suffice for unopposed
operations.

(C) a beginning will be made
with the road from Kismayu, but
for the present we must rely
on Italian W/T at Bardera
which is opposite Ferencle on the
R. Juba.

In addition to what is suggested above
under (A), we must invite goodwill
& assistance of Italians generally,
especially as to use of W/T at
Bardera & possibility of bringing
more troops thru Italian Territory
owing to falling of R. Juba.

? (1) write to F.O. urgent letter
asking them to communicate with
Italian Gov. as above. send for
inf. copy of page 31753 & this rel.
& rel. reply proposed below.